
Welcome to 
 Sermon Notes

           The Reward is Worth the Cost!

                          Mark 10.23-31
                        Pastor Tom Bryant

      Every relation and every  possession comes with

                             ___________________.
 

     The “Cost” of Detachment:

               1.  Temporal ______________________

                  2.  Temporal______________________
   
       
      The “Reward” of Attachment:

               1. Eternal ________________________

               2. Eternal ________________________
  

          (Attachments, Relations, Possessions)

21 October 2018      Twenty Second after Pentecost
May God who gathers us around Himself in the Word and Sacrament to

bless us with His forgiveness this morning be your source of comfort,
strength and renewal as you worship today.  In the Name of Christ, we

are all called to come and hear that the Lord is Good!

Our Gospel reading is Mark 10.23-31 and our response is, “Praise
be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Call to Worship: Psalm 119.9-16
Hymns: Opening  #456     Prayer #344     Closing #454

At the presentation of our offerings we sing the Doxology # 668

Studies this Week:
         Wednesday– 6:30 pm – Women's Bible Study - “God of Creation”
                              7 pm– Men's Group – Being a Man After God's Heart
            Thursday – 10:30am or 7:00pm – I Peter

The flowers in the Sanctuary today are given to the Glory of God and in
Memory of Donald Edward Atkins, Sr.

Our All Saints Day will be on the 28th of October (due to Pastor needing 
to be at his annual Convocation).  If you have any people that have 
passed since last year and you would like them remembered, please sub-
mit the name & date of death to Pr. Tom before October 25th.  Thanks.

On November 7th, the ladies of The Well are going to make some new 
chrismons for our tree.  We are doing this in lieu of the Women’s bible 
study class that night.  We will meet at 6 pm to begin working and will 
break around 6:30 pm (when choir gets out) for a light dinner.  We will 
then resume making the chrismons.  Please join us!  If you plan to attend,
please let Gail Everett know so we can have enough supplies and food. 

We welcome our new choir and would invite you to join. Their first se-
lection will be sung today!  Andrew Foster leads the choir and practices 
are Wednesday's at 5:00  

There is a trip being planned for December 18th to see “Jesus” at Sight 
and Sound in Lancaster, PA.  There is a lot of interest from our congrega-
tion for this and if you want more information please see Pastor Tom.


